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Hamre Jaime

From: Rynda Clark <ryndaclark@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 3:07 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Please support HV 4029 and protect the Deschutes River

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear House Agriculture and Resource committee: 
 
Please support HB 4029, so that we can better protect the Deschutes River in Central Oregon. This river provides habitat 
for spotted frogs, bald eagles, golden eagles, elk, cougar, mule deer, owls, beaver, otters and more. Building a bridge 
over the river would seriously compromise this habitat.  
 
Thanks, Rynda 
 
Rynda Clark 
1098 NW Stannium Rd 
Bend, OR 97703 
--  

Rynda Clark, BE BOLD, BE BRAVE, BE A BROAD 

Central Oregon Bitterbrush Broads, Great Old Broads for Wilderness, http://greatoldbroads.org/or-bend/.   Facebook 
- www.facebook.com/bitterbrushbroads. 760.445.8653 

 


